
20	 September 2022 Bar Briefs

Make a significant impact for appreciative children this holiday season! Through charitable projects that give back to 
our communities, such as the Secret Santa Project, attorneys can fulfill the Code of Professionalism’s direction that we 
should “work to protect and improve the image of the legal profession in the eyes of the public.”  If you are in a position 
to help, the committee is inviting Bar members and other professionals to participate in the 26th annual Secret Santa 
Project to brighten the holidays for needy children.

Monetary donations are accepted (and tax deductible)! Visit www.lsba.org/goto/SecretSanta for more information and 
easy online donations. Contact Krystal Bellanger Rodriguez at (504)619-0131 or via email SecretSanta@lsba.org with 
any other questions.

Name:____________________________________________________________________________________________

Firm/Company:___________________________________________________________________________________

Mailing Address:__________________________________________________________________________________

City/State/Zip:___________________________________________________________________________________

Phone:_ ________________________________________________________________________________________

Fax:______________________________________________________________________________________________

E-mail:_________________________________________________________________________________________

I would like to sponsor ______ child(ren).    Preferred age range (not guaranteed) ______________

To participate, send this form to Krystal Bellanger Rodriguez via email at  
SecretSanta@lsba.org or fax to (504)566-0930.

(12 and under)

Secret Santa 
is coming 
to town!

ecret ecret anta anta 

Secret Santa Volunteers needed!

www.lsba.org/goto/SecretSanta


